
 
 
 
 
 
 

S.A.S. LA PRINCIPESSA NINA DI SEBORGA 

Seborga, August 23nd 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Gábriš, 

 
at the conclusion of the development project of the first banknote ever in the 

thousand-year history of our Principality of Seborga, to which you have dedicated yourself 
in recent months by collaborating with our Crown Councilor for Finance Luca Pagani, I would 
like to send you these lines of sincere thanks. 

 
I am very proud of the final result of the beautiful banknote you created, in all 

respects similar to normal circulating banknotes in terms of design, craftsmanship and anti-
counterfeiting security features. The banknote will be a great source of pride for our country 
and I am sure it will be appreciated by all our loyal supporters and collectors from all over 
the world. 

 
I would like to express my deep gratitude to you and my heartfelt thanks for 

the commitment you have dedicated to this project. The banknote is a true masterpiece 
reflecting the love and care you put into every detail. Thank you for helping to make our 
dream a tangible and precious reality. 

 
Hoping that in the near future you will be able to collaborate again with our 

Principality in the development of other banknotes, I wish you the best for your personal and 
professional future. 

 
Please accept, dear Mr. Gábriš, the expression of my highest consideration and 

deep admiration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nina of Seborga 

 
 
 
 
------------------------------------- 
Mr. Matej Gábriš 
Norway 


